From: Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2013 9:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: .
Subject: RE: Travel
Hi Steve

 

I traveled to [destination] for a federal investigation on July 29, 2013 and July 30, 2013. The travel was for an on-going ATF investigation. All expenses were paid by ATF. Let me know if you have any other questions.

 

Thanks

 

 

CHICAGO POLICE DEPARTMENT
 

Bureau of Organized Crime - G.I.D.
